
Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>

Oppose the Bay Delta Conservation Project Motion at Energy and
Conservation meeting tomorrow Wednesday June 18, 2014.
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James Odling <odlingj@pipeline.com> Tue, Jun 17, 2014 at 8:20 PM
To: councilmember.huizar@lacity.org
Cc: Adam.Lid@lacity.org

Council member Huizar,

It is reckless and irresponsible for the City to make comments or take a position on
the BDCP tunnel project until a real cost and policy analysis has been done. I
oppose the Fuentes BDCP motion, and urge you to instead support a cost benefit
analysis for the city of LA.

Moreover, the BDCP is camouflage to bring more water to Los Angeles,
increasing housing density and traffic.  

Sincerely,

James Odling
5170 O'Sullivan Drive
Los Angeles, CA 90032-4051


